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Hay 26th, 1933.

The Principal,
McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Mr. Principal,

Thank you for your kind letter which is much

appreciated by the members of the Orchestra and by myself.

I can assure you that it was a great pleasure for us to

take a humble part in the proceedings at Convocation and

we hope that if we can be of any use in any way in the

future you will call on us.

Yours\ faithfully,-
f

Mil- mm.
Secretary 

Faculty of Music


